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SRC CHRISTMAS FUNRAISER 

Last Friday, the SRC raised an amazing $441 for the Red Cross.  We are so proud of our students’ 
participation to support this important cause. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DATES FOR THE CALENDER 
 
  16 Dec Year 6 Assembly 
   Last day of Term for  
  students 
 

2022 
     1 Feb Students 1-6 return 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
HOLIDAY HOURS 

 
  13 Jan 9.30am – 12.30pm 
  20 Jan 9.30am – 12.30pm 
  27 Jan 9.30am – 12.30pm 
 

Enter via Uniform Shop 
     gate (Hill St) 
 

P AND C MEETING  
THIS WEEK 

TUESDAY 14 DECEMBER    
Meeting details will be 

provided on the Scone Public 
School P&C Association 

Facebook page. 

 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

TERM 4 
  
 

Week 11 
    13 Dec Racheal J 
    14 Dec Racheal J 
    15 Dec Racheal J 
    16 Dec Kara M 
      

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
This week is our last week of school for 2021.  Students will be finishing school 
on Thursday.  On Tuesday of this week we will be holding a ‘Jump Start’ Day.  
This transition day for all students will give each child an opportunity to jump into 
the class they may have next year.  Where possible, we will place students with 
the teacher that they may have in 2022.  We say ‘may’ have as many changes 
can happen over the holidays and these arrangements may change.  When we 
return next year, each child will start the first day back with their 2021 teacher and 
move to their 2022 teacher by lunch time. 

This afternoon your child’s school report will be sent home. If you have any 
questions about these reports, please contact your child’s teacher, in the first 
instance.  The class teacher will be more than happy to discuss any questions 
you may have.  This semester’s reports were different to semester one reports as 
per the Department of Education guidelines, due to COVID learning from home.  
We hope to return to our general report format in 2022. 

I would like to take this time to wish everyone a happy and healthy holiday and 
look forward to welcoming all our students back on Tuesday 1 February.  The first 
day of school for our 2022 Kinder students will be Friday 4 February.  Merry 
Christmas everyone! 

Deborah Fisher  
Principal 
 

SCONE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Success For All 
 
82 – 98 Liverpool Street, Scone NSW 2337 
Phone: 6545 1049 Fax: 6545 3046 
 
Email: scone-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Website: www.scone-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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YEAR 6 FAREWELL 2021 
Celebrating one last event together, 
our Year 6 students enjoyed each 
others company and had an amazing 
evening.   
 
Thank you to the Year 6 Teachers for 
their amazing organisation and to 
other staff members for their 
participation.    
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LOST PROPERTY 
We have a number of unlabelled lost property items which have now been displayed outside of the library until 
the end of term so students can check for any misplaced belongings.  Items not collected will be donated to 
charity. 

 

K-2 FROLIC  
On Friday, our infants students had a 
wonderful morning filled with lots of fun 
activities, which included a very special 
visit from Santa.   
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS ON KELLY 
The Scone Chamber of Commerce and Industry is hosting this Year’s Christmas on Kelly on Thursday 
16 December from 5pm – 9pm. 
 
As they are unable to have a stage area this year for group performances, any musicians or performers who 
would like to Busk during these times would be warmly welcomed.  If students are interested in participating, 
please email president@sconechamber.com.au before Tuesday to book a spot. 

 

 

 

2022 STUDENT EQUIPMENT LISTS 
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